TO: Allen Merritt '~ DATE: December 30, 96

FROM: Jim Stanton

SUBJECT: Clear Creek Water District

Per your request, I just called District 43-B Watermaster Robert
Hope. He has tried to contact Vern Kempton in Utah without
success. He called both Kempton and Kempton’s folks this morning,
but nobody was home. He did say that Clear Creek is a totally
separate district from his, with its own budget, etc. He also
mentioned that the 43-B meeting will be at 1:00 pm January 21, with
the Clear Creek meeting following at 3:00 pm. The 21st is a
Tuesday instead of the traditional Monday, however, so I wonder if
this is correct. Hope said he would continue his efforts to
contact Kempton.






